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September 10, 2012 
 
 
 
 
Mary Johnson 
Shamrock Court Investors LP 
470 W. 78th St #260 
Chanhassen, MN 55317 
 
VIA EMAIL:  mjohnson@thiestalle.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 2196 Lower Afton Road 
 
Dear Ms. Johnson: 
 
This is to confirm that on September 4, 2012 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Friday, 
September 14, 2012 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  You may attend the hearing or I can 
contact you with Ms. Moermond’s recommendation. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
NMV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
C: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 William Beumer (email) 
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